
 

 
The Parish Council of 

Saints Peter and Paul Greek Orthodox Church  
 

Cordially invites all Stewards, Parishioners  
and Guests to a  

 

Luncheon in honor of Stewardship Sunday  
 

Sunday, December 15th 2024 
Immediately following the Christmas Pageant 

 
 

“He who sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, and he who sows bountifully will also reap bountifully.  So let 
each one give as he purposes in his heart, not grudgingly or of necessity; for God loves a cheerful given.”  

2Corinthians 9:6-7 

 

This Stewardship Luncheon is offered free of charge and we hope you will be able to join us. 


